
Morning Announcements

The basketball game scheduled for January 12 against Sycamore will be played at the
Lakota Freshman School.

There will be an informational meeting on January 27 at the Carl Lindner YMCA
regarding the upcoming Black College Tours. These tours will be in April. Further
information is available in the Guidance Office and posted on the Guidance Office
window.

Congratulations to all the students who participated in the Overture Awards! Three of our
students will proceed to the finals. There are only 4 students in each of the 6 categories to
advance to the Finals Competition. Good luck to Kelsey Wing in Dance, Linda Pan in
Instrumental Music and Megan McGill in Vocal Music. Each of these students will
receive a $500 scholarship and will compete for a $2500 scholarship on Feb. 24 at the
Aronoff Center. Great Job!!

The free Red’s baseball tickets for students with a first quarter GPA of 3.5+ are available
for pick up in the guidance office. A list of qualified students is posted on the guidance
window. If the students’ name is not on the list they must see their counselor regarding
the first quarter grades. The Red’s encourage you to get your ticket order in ASAP for a
better date and seat selection. Deadline is Feb. 23rd.


